
[EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabq.gov and delete if an email causes any concern.

From: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
To: Aranda, James M.
Cc: Webb, Robert L.
Subject: FW: Transportation Comments for ABQ Uptown (PR-2022-006664)
Date: Friday, July 1, 2022 11:26:00 AM

 
 

From: Al-najjar, Marwa G. <malnajjar@cabq.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 11:05 AM
To: peterbutterfield@q.com; Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>
Cc: Armijo, Ernest M. <earmijo@cabq.gov>; Grush, Matthew P. <mgrush@cabq.gov>
Subject: RE: Transportation Comments for ABQ Uptown (PR-2022-006664)
 

Good morning,
Please add the following note on the site plan “NO private structures and/or Signs will be
located within Public Right of Way”
 

MARWA AL NAJJAR
ASSOCIATE ENGINEER   
o 505.924.3675
malnajjar@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 
 
 

From: peterbutterfield@q.com <peterbutterfield@Q.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2022 10:58 AM
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>
Cc: Al-najjar, Marwa G. <malnajjar@cabq.gov>; Armijo, Ernest M. <earmijo@cabq.gov>; Grush,
Matthew P. <mgrush@cabq.gov>
Subject: RE: Transportation Comments for ABQ Uptown (PR-2022-006664)
 

Thank you for the follow up Jay
The client has decided to remove the sign that is in the right-of-way.  I have not prepared a
supplemental submittal. Is this something I should do prior to receiving all the comments?
 
peter butterfield architect
505-514-1364
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From: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 10:03 AM
To: peterbutterfield@Q.com
Cc: Al-najjar, Marwa G. <malnajjar@cabq.gov>; Armijo, Ernest M. <earmijo@cabq.gov>; Grush,
Matthew P. <mgrush@cabq.gov>
Subject: Transportation Comments for ABQ Uptown (PR-2022-006664)
 
Good morning Peter,
 
I am checking in with you this morning regarding your Administrative Amendment at ABQ Uptown
(PR-2022-006664) currently being reviewed. Transportation sent you comments on June 7 including
keeping signage out of the City ROW. Ms. Wolfenbarger from Transportation informed me that you
acknowledged her comments but never addressed her comment(s). Ms. Wolfenbarger's last day
with the City was last week so perhaps you responded to her after she had left. Could you please
confirm your response to Ms. Wolfenbarger's comments on your Administrative Amendment if you
already responded. If you haven't prepared a supplemental submittal in response, please confirm
that as well. I have copied our current Transportation team in this message as well.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Jay Rodenbeck
Planning Manager
Development Review Services
o (505) 924-3994
c (505) 553-0682
e jrodenbeck@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 
 

mailto:jrodenbeck@cabq.gov
mailto:peterbutterfield@Q.com
mailto:malnajjar@cabq.gov
mailto:earmijo@cabq.gov
mailto:mgrush@cabq.gov
mailto:jrodenbeck@cabq.gov

